
A webinar is a live online
workshop. Sometimes
webinars are interactive.
Often the presenter will take
questions at the end. 

Attendees register ahead of
time and will receive an email
with a link to join. 

Many webinars are recorded
as an archive. You can view
archived webinars when
convenient for your schedule.
Archives also allow viewers to
pause and replay sections for
better understanding. 

Webinars are available from a
variety of organizations, and
cover many different topics
including financial resources,
behavior, transition to
adulthood, social skills, and
new research findings.

Listed at right are some key
state and national
organizations that provide
free webinars to families.

Webinars

ASK (About Special Kids) 
aboutspecialkids.org/training

ARI (Autism Research Institute)
ariconference.com

IN*Source
insource.org/training/webinars

The Johnson Center 
www.johnson-center.org/webinars 

National Autism Association
nationalautismassociation.org/family-
support/programs/autism-atrium

TACA (The Autism Community
in Action) 
tacanow.org/family-resources/
webinars

Cornerstone Autism Center 
cornerstoneautismcenter.com/parent-
training

Simons Simplex Community at
Interactive Autism Network  
iancommunity.org/ssc/webinars 
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